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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As we end another week at school, Year 11 pupils are 
fully in the flow of their GCSE assessments, with 14 
exams already having taken place!  Next week will see 
another busy week of exams before we reach the half 
term break.  This brings an opportunity for Year 11     
pupils to reflect on the exams that have taken place 
and to prepare for those still ahead.  However,  they 
should also be planning important rest breaks during 
the half term week to ensure that they are well rested 
and ready for the return to school.  Well done Year 11, 
you are doing so well and we are all very proud of you! 
 
For all other pupils, there are now just 8 school weeks 
remaining of this academic year.  After half term break, 
we look forward to the summer term events including 
Year 6 transition evening and day, Sports Day,               
Enrichment Week and for Year 10, their Work                
Experience week. 
 
Best wishes for a lovely weekend 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

Nut Free School 
We aim to be a nut free school. If your child brings 
packed lunches or snacks in from home please ensure 
(even if your child is not allergic) that they do not    
contain nuts or nut-products, in order to protect those 
in school with severe allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t  
knowingly use nuts, however nut traces can be found 
in many products especially when manufactured in a 
factory alongside nut products.  

Many thanks.  

Next week will be  
Week B 

Appointments 
We appreciate that pupils may need to have                  
appointments during the school day, please could we 
ask that we have prior notice and a copy of the                    
appointment card/letter.  
Thank you. 

Lunch Money 
Please can you ensure that you top up your ParentPay 
account for school lunches. There is also a top up         
machine in the lunch hall where    students can use coins 
or cash. 

Thank you.  

Tutor Time Take-away 
This weeks' focus was on ‘Follow the Rules’. Please do 
ask your child about the topic and get them to explain 
to you what was discussed. 

Summer Term 1 PE 

Timetable can be found 

HERE 

LOST PROPERTY 
 
There are an increasing number of coats and PE kits in 
lost property (W1) If your child/ren are missing any items 
please could you ask them to check. Any lost property 
left at the end of term will be donated. 
 
Thank you. 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Term%203A%202024.pdf


KS3 History at Church Stretton School 

KS3 Geography at Church Stretton School 
 

KS3 Religion, Philosophy and Ethics 
at Church Stretton School 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/history
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/geography
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/religion-philosophy-and-ethics
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/religion-philosophy-and-ethics
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/religion-philosophy-and-ethics


History at Church Stretton School 
 

Religion, Philosophy and Ethics 
at Church Stretton School 

Geography at Church Stretton School 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/history
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/religion-philosophy-and-ethics
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/religion-philosophy-and-ethics
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/religion-philosophy-and-ethics
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/geography
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